HomeCare Health Equipment

4791 Research Avenue

Wasa, MN 55900

March 21, 2003

Bob Ward

HomeCare Health Equipment

8025 Industrial Parkway

Ashley, NC 27709

Dear Mr. Ward:

I would like to commend you for your excellent service to the company over the course of your employment with us.

Your work record is exemplary; my records show you have not missed a single day in over 5 years.  In addition to this, your line has achieved a 5 percent error reading, two percent below the acceptable standard.  However, your contributions do not stop there.  You have helped train new hires and, made six suggestions for improvements.  Out of these six suggestions three provided substantial benefit to the company.

It is my intention to present you with a plaque at our annual awards dinner on September 7, 2003.  I would be very pleased to get this opportunity to meet you and personally extend my appreciation of your work on behalf of the entire company.

Sincerely,

Peter Tsui

President
